

January 20, 2015

The following is a true copy of a Resolution adopted by the Executive Council at its meeting from January 9-11, 2015 at which a quorum was present and voting.

Resolved, That the Executive Council of The Episcopal Church expresses its gratitude for the hospitality, service and care shown this Council by the people of the Maritime Institute of Technology during our five meetings at the center this triennium; and be it further

Resolved, That the Executive Council of The Episcopal Church expresses its appreciation to Brian Senft, Director of Sales and Marketing; Mr. John Krikorian, and Ms. Rachel Geise of Conference Services; and the staff of Presentation Media, who have all worked tirelessly in bringing comfort and efficiency to our meetings; and be it further

Resolved, That the Executive Council of The Episcopal Church gives thanks to the entire staff, seen and unseen, from the Basement to the Front Desk, for their indefatigable efforts in making our time in Linthicum Heights so enjoyable.

The Rev. Canon Michael Barlowe

Executive Officer of General Convention

Muhail Barlove

on behalf of the Executive Council and

The Domestic and Foreign Missionary Society

of the Protestant Episcopal Church in the United States of America